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OSHA Launches New Voluntary Protection 
Programs (VPP) Application Portal 
 

 
 

OSHA has launched a new online portal (https://portal.osha.gov/vpp/faces/loginPage) for submitting 
applications for the Voluntary Protection Programs (VPP), a program designed to recognize employers 
and workers in the private industry and federal agencies with implemented effective safety and health 
management systems and sustained injury and illness rates below national Bureau of Labor Statistics 
averages for their respective industries. 

The new portal modernizes the application process for companies qualified to apply for VPP recognition 
and makes it easier for candidates to start, continue and get assistance with submitting their 
applications. For more information, see OSHA’s news release, or visit www.osha.gov/vpp. 

There is also a new VPP Applicant User Guide highlighting key areas for an applicant to consider. 

For additional information on the SMCX’s services, please visit the SMCX-hosted website at:  
https://www.smscx.org/. 
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